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U.S. Army Child, Youth
&7 School Services

Bully Policy

This letter is to inform all parents and guardians that as of 01 August 2011 there will be a No Bullying policy in
place at all the SAC sites. There will be no exceptions to this policy. Our stance is from because we want every
child that enters our program to feel safe and know that no one will inhibit their growth as a young person.
We understand that children will argue and on occasion personalities will clash but persistent tormenting of
others through verbal harassment, physical assault or other more subtle methods of coercion such as
manipulation will not be tolerated. Our staff has been trained on proper identification and redirection
techniques and appropriate guidelines are in place if possible measures need to be taken. Our goal is to
provide quality care and it’s our ambition to construct an atmosphere free of conflict and strife. We want you
to know that this is just not just any afterschool program,

We’re SAC.

Guidelines on Tolerance Policy:

First Time: Child will be removed from activity and will discuss actions in our conflict resolution area
(Peaceable Place). Parents will also be notified of child’s actions thru phone call or face to face.

Second Time: Facility Director and training specialist will have a meeting with parent.

Third Time: Further disciplinary action/ suspension will be determined by CYSS Coordinator and CYSS
Administrator.

For any questions, please contact:
Christopher Campbell

CYSS Administrator
270-412-5453



